Minister Makei extends his congratulations to Minister Dacic
Monday, 22 August 2016.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received a letter of congratulations from Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Belarus
Vladimir Makei on the occasion of his appointment as Foreign Minister in the new Serbian
Government:

"Please accept my cordial congratulations on the occasion of your appointment as First Deputy
Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia.

The trust bestowed on you by the political circles and the Serbian public attest to your high
professionalism and sincere dedication to your duties, performed to the benefit of your
homeland.

| express a continued interest in the further development of the constructive cooperation
between the Foreign Ministries of Belarus and Serbia, with the aim of further promoting the
relations between the two countries in all areas.

| extend to you, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration, along with my sincere
wishes for your good health and fruitful work, bringing prosperity and wellbeing to the Serbian
people."




